
Non-Discrimination Policy (version 12/13/20)

At Green Lake Health Center, we provide equal access to compassionate, personalized health 
care services for all our clients and patients. We strive to treat our patients and clients with 
respect, including understanding their wishes and respecting their human dignity. Our providers 
and staff are committed to ensuring that our clinic is accessible to all individuals. Green Lake 
Health Center provides this policy to foster a health care environment that is free from unlawful 
harassment and discrimination in accordance with federal, state and local law and one where 
patients are treated with equality, in a welcoming and respectful manner.

Green Lake Health Center complies with applicable federal civil rights laws and does not 
discriminate, exclude people, or treat them differently on the basis of race, color, national origin, 
age, disability, or sex. 

Green Lake Health Center also complies with applicable state laws and does not discriminate 
on the basis of creed, language, gender, gender expression or identity, sexual orientation, 
marital status, family status, religion, honorably discharged veteran or military status, the use of 
a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, or any other basis protected 
by applicable federal, state, or local law.

If you believe that Green Lake Health Center has failed to provide these services or 
discriminated in another way, please contact us by phone at: 206-527-9709 or by email at: 
john@greenlakehealth.com
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